
From: Cooperative Secretary <secretary@dte.coop>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>
CC: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: NRAR Directions
Date: Thu, 20 Aug 2020 03:00:08 +0000

Organising Committee

At its meeting last night, the Board of Directors asked the cooperative secretary 
to forward the attached draft correspondence from NRAR to the Organising Committee.

The Board has agreed to a completion date of 31 December 2020 for the 
implementation of measures specified within NRAR directions and now delegates to 
the OC the completion of these works as specified within NRAR directions.

The final version of NRAR directions within agreed completion date and penalty 
notices are expected in the mail soon and will be forward to the OC once received.

NRAR have confirmed that while upright drinking water taps and associated 
subterranean plumbing do not require removal, water tanks and their associated tank 
stands installed within 40 meters of the river's high-water mark do need to be 
removed.

Kind Regards,
Cooperative Secretary on behalf of DTE Board of Directors
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